
Title: Forename:

Surname:

Address:

Postcode:

Phone: Mobile:

Email:

COMMUNICATIONS 
OPT-IN FORM
We are so grateful for your support, thank you! As a donor, we will contact you to keep
you updated about LSTM and your areas of interest. You can choose how you would like
to receive communications by ticking the boxes below:

General Newsletters          Annual Report(s)          Fundraising Communications       

Donor Report

Please select how you would like to receive this information:

post        email        SMS        telephone 

We would also like to keep you updated about events and how you may support us further.
If you prefer not to receive this additional information, please tick here

Thank you for completing this form.          
You can return it in the Freepost envelope provided or to: Billy Dean,
Liverpool School of Tropical Medicine, Pembroke Place, Liverpool, L3 5QA. 

Privacy Policy
LSTM is committed to good fundraising practice and as a valued supporter of LSTM, we take your privacy very
seriously in all our interactions with you. We have recently updated our privacy policy to reflect this. A full privacy
statement can be found at www.lstmed.ac.uk/about/fundraising.

We will retain your details for the purposes of LSTM’s engagement with its stakeholders, which will include general
communications. We may collect names, addresses, telephone numbers, business details, bank account details (where
you have provided these), tax status for the purposes of collecting Gift Aid, and record of your interactions with us (e.g.
event attendance). Your details may be shared with third parties who LTSM has carefully selected to undertake mailings
and surveys on our behalf. If you change your mind, you can unsubscribe at any time or if you want to update or amend
your personal information or if you have questions about the above information, you can contact us:  Liverpool School
of Tropical Medicine, Pembroke Place, L3 5QA. Telephone: 0151 705 3272 Email: fundraising@lstmed.ac.uk 

Please tick this box to confirm that you have read and understood this privacy statement. 

(mainly digital)
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